UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF TEXAS

1100 Commerce, Room 1452
Dallas, Texas 75242

Karen Mitchell
Clerk of Court

August 10, 2007

Mer. Robert James Fox
300 S. Main Street
Jacksonville, TX 75766

Subject: FOIA Request for Employer Identification Number (EIN)
Dear Mr. Fox,
[ regret the confusion from the earlier response you received from our office.

The judiciary is not subject to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). Although the court does
have an identification number for tax purposes, it is provided to parties and vendors who have a
legitimate need for its use. If you believe that is the case for your request, please provide a
request which details the reason you need it.

Cordially,

——

Leigh Lyo
Division Manager
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